
 

 
 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS  

 
The Parliament of the Kingdom of Eswatini takes the opportunity to notify members of 
the public, individuals, stakeholders and organisations that the House of Assembly 
Portfolio Committee of the Ministry of Health will be conducting public hearings on the 
Health Bill, 2022. 
 
The object of the, Health Bill, No.1 of 2022 is to strengthen the Health capacity system 
and its performance for effective health service, protect the general health of the public 
and improve access to essential, affordable and quality health services for the Eswatini 
people and provide for the; 
 

a) Establishment of regulatory, administrative and technical offices, units and 
committees, may be at regional and community level.  

 
b) Establishment of an independent Eswatini Health and Human Research Review 

Board.  
 

c) It will also provide for the rights and responsibilities of health care providers, 
health workers, establishment and users and  
 

d) incidental matters. 
 
Those interested in making oral or written submissions are advised to call the 
Committee Clerk (Mr. Mathokoza Dlamini) on 76122964 (Mobile) 24162407/8/9 
(landline)/ email at (mathokozadlamini@yahoo.com). The deadline for submissions is 
Monday 4th April, 2022 at 1600hrs. 
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